
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 2, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 
 
Our Junior High students (7th & 8th grade ONLY) will be beginning their Christmas break early this year!  
Junior High students will not be attending on Friday, December 20, 2024 due to our teachers having a 
professional development training.  
 
High school students (grades 9-12) will still attend this day and follow the exam schedule.  
 
If you have any questions please contact the office. Thank you!  
 
 
 
 

Mark Verroco 
verrocom@arlingtonlocal.org 
419-365-5121 ext. 246 


